
Resolution on the appointment of Dr. Ann 
Rondeau as President of College of DuPage 
 

BE IT RESOLVED BY The College of DuPage Faculty Senate that we congratulate Dr. Ann Rondeau for 

becoming fifth President of the College of DuPage, and extend to her our sincere welcome to the 

College, the District, and our community. 

Dr. Rondeau has stated that she will work towards a student-centered approach, explaining to the 

Courier newspaper, “If they are succeeding, then I am succeeding.”  

Dr. Rondeau has stated her commitment to addressing COD’s Higher Learning Commission probation. 

Dr. Rondeau has stated her commitment to dialogue with COD Faculty, stating in the May 11, 2016 

Courier, “I respect them completely, and I’m just thrilled at the opportunity to be around them, because 

they’re around students, and I am committed to them. So I think that it’s going to be a good journey for 

the college.” 

The COD Faculty Association and its members share these beliefs and commitments wholeheartedly. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that copies of this resolution be provided to the Board and posted on the 

CODFA website and social media. 


